
 FACSIMILE 

 

TO:  Jill Martyn 

Harvard Law School 

Public Interest Career Services Office 

 

fax number: (617) 496-4944 

 

FROM: Laura Denk 

JFK Assassination Records Review Board 

Washington, D.C. 

 

DATE: April 19, 1995 

 

RE:  Summer Internships 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

As we discussed by telephone yesterday, enclosed please find information regarding summer 

internships at the Assassination Records Review Board. The Board is interested in receiving  

résumés from both first and second year law students for summer 1995. 

 

In the year since it began its work, the five member Board has hired seventeen professional staff 

members, with two additional staff members starting at the end of the 1994-1995 academic year. The 

Board anticipates that it will hire five to ten (5-10) interns for summer 1995. 

 

Thanks for your help. If you have any questions, please feel free to call. The ARRB’s phone number 

is (202) 724-0088. 

 

 


